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Development Management 
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London 
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Haringey Council 
Fao. Laurence Ackrill 
(HGY/2017/3189) 
Planning Department 
 

Our Ref:   2017/6400/P 
 Your Ref:  

Please ask for: Tony Young 
Telephone: 020 7974 2687 
 
18 January 2018 

 
Dear  Sir/Madam  
 

DECISION 
 
Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended) 
 
Request for Observations to Adjoining Borough - No objection 
 
Address:  
Land between  
24 Hampstead Lane & Highgate Junior School 
North Road 
N6 4AY  
 
Proposal: 
Replacement boundary treatment involving replacement railings, brick wall and access gate 
off Hampstead Lane   
Drawing Nos: Consultation email and letter dated 08/11/2017. 
 
The Council, as a neighbouring planning authority, has considered your request for 
observations on the application referred to above and hereby raises no objection. 
  
 

Informative(s): 
 
1  Reasons- 

 
It is considered that the minor nature of the proposed works would have no 
material impact on the local townscape, transport conditions or neighbouring 
amenity within Camden borough. Therefore, the application should be determined 
in accordance with the London Borough of Haringey's policies. 
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Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
David Joyce 
Director of Regeneration and Planning 


